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Students and employees can get their free flu shots at the following campuses:

King Campus — from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 29 in Room MH2060 and

Wednesday, Nov. 30 in Room MH2040

Markham Campus — from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Thursday, Nov. 24 in Room G98

COVID-19 Bivalent boosters and flu shots will also be available in Room K2100A, Building K,

Newnham Campus on Thursday, Dec. 8 from 11:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.

For more information, please visit the space.
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